11/14/2013

Town Manager Projects Worked on November 1st - November 14th

- Continued to work with the Town Realtor on properties
- Continued to work with Cherie on FY15 Budget
- Attended the CEDC Meeting held on November 7th
- · Attended the Business After Hours event
- Continued to filter questions from citizens

All of the Department Heads are doing a great job working very well together and I continue to offer support to them in any way I can.

Respectfully submitted,

Chief Mark Bosse

Acting Town Manager